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The Governor's Commission on Disability approved (and adopted), at its 11/30/2018 hearing, to repeal its rule 
9.4.20 NMAC, GOVERNOR’S COMMITTEE ON CONCERNS OF THE HANDICAPPED BY-LAWS 
(recompiled 10/01/2001) and replace it with 9.4.20 NMAC, GOVERNOR’S COMMISSION ON DISABILITY 
RULES, effective 12/27/2018. 


